
 

Enclosure: Propel NY Fact Sheet 

Dear Neighbor, 

We are pleased to share information about a new underground electric transmission 

project – Propel NY Energy – that will directly benefit you and your community.   

What is Propel NY? 
The New York Power Authority (NYPA) and New York Transco – two experienced New York 

companies – are developing Propel NY, new underground and submarine transmission lines 

and new substations in parts of Long Island, New York City and Westchester County. Propel NY 

will bolster the reliability and resiliency of the energy delivery backbone in your community and 

create paths for clean energy to reach customers. See enclosed fact sheet with an overview 

map of preliminary routes. 

Why is Propel NY needed? 
Propel NY will build critical energy connections to improve your community’s long-term safety, 

security, and quality of life by providing a state-of-the-art power grid that will: 

• help meet current and future demand as we use more electricity every day to power 

devices, light, cool and heat homes, and run businesses; 

• reliably and resiliently move power during blue sky days and the worst of storms; 

• support healthier communities by moving cleaner power with fewer carbon emissions;  

• encourage economic development and support job and business growth locally and 

throughout the state. 

When will Propel NY occur? 
We are in the early phases of Propel NY. We are informing local stakeholders and residents 

about the project and will begin the permitting process later this year. You may see survey crews 

and our team in local areas supporting the Project. The key permitting process, led by the New 

York State Public Service Commission, includes environmental, engineering and construction 

review, as well as regular community outreach to incorporate feedback from area stakeholders 

like you. After receiving approvals, construction is anticipated to start in 2026. Construction will 

occur in phases until completion in mid-2030. 

We look forward to working with you and keeping you engaged in Propel NY. Regular updates 

and information will be provided through our website (www.PropelNYEnergy.com) and shared 

via mail. Please reach out at any time if you have questions.  

Thank you,  

The Propel NY Energy Team 

 

We look forward to working 

together and welcome your 

thoughts and questions at any 

time. 

Scan the QR code to  learn more! 

How can I learn more? 

Visit our website www.PropelNYEnergy.com 

Send us an email info@PropelNYEnergy.com 

Give us a call 1-800-347-9071 

Area Open Houses Coming Soon! 

We hope you’ll join us at one of our upcoming in-

person or virtual open house events to be 

announced in your area! 
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